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GET Committee 

From: 	 John McKee <jvmckee99@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Tuesday, January 22, 2019 9:07 AM 
To: 	 GET Committee 
Subject: 	 Support for David Goode appointment to Director of the Department of Public 

Works 

Aloha, Chairman Molina, 

I'm writing to offer my support for David Goode to continue serving as Maui County Director of Public Works. I've 

known David for the past nine years and know that has the track record, qualifications and experience to continue 

performing well in this position. Rather than sharing a long list of his accomplishments, I will instead comment about 

his intangible qualities. In my opinion, what sets David a part from most administrators is his calm and intelligent 

approach to working through complex and politically charged issues. He has the temperament and intellect to 

continually pursue solutions that benefit the community. In my experience, the qualities David possesses are 

difficult to find and to have someone like him working for the county is a gem to be kept. I hope the county council 

will agree that David Goode should continue to serve us as Director of Public Works. 

Mahalo for taking the time to consider my brief testimonial in support of David Goode. Please let me know if you 

have any questions or need more information. 

-John 

John McKee 

147 Kulamanu Circle 

Kula, HI 96790 


